
 

UPDATE: AbbyPD Seeking Public’s Assistance in Locating Missing Person 
Shaunna-Rae Johnson 
 
Yesterday January 25th, AbbyPD Officers sadly located Shaunna-Rae deceased. 
Shaunna-Rae’s death is not considered suspicious. We thank the public for their 
assistance during this investigation. 
 
 
AbbyPD Seeking Public’s Assistance in Locating Missing Person Shaunna-Rae 
Johnson 
 
The Abbotsford Police Department requests the public’s assistance locating 57-year-
old Shaunna-Rae Johnson. Shaunna-Rae’s disappearance is entirely out of character.  
Police are concerned for the well-being of Shaunna-Rae, and all attempts to locate her 
have been unsuccessful to date. 
  
Shaunna-Rae was last seen in the 2700 block of Gladys Ave on January 4th, 2023, and 
may be using a bicycle for transportation. Shaunna-Rae is Indigenous, 5’5”, 132 lbs, 
and has black hair and brown eyes.  
  
The AbbyPD General Investigative Section continues to investigate. We ask Shaunna-
Rae, or anyone with information about her, to contact the Abbotsford Police Department 
at 604-859-5225 or text APD at 222973 (abbypd).  
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